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I am a public school teacher of 16 years. I have increasingly been alarmed at how 

policy from tyrannical superintendents has harmed STUDENTS the very most. 

Political policies are ruining rigor, classroom environments, and quality of instruction. 

As a parent, I would HOPE we can remove corrupt and ineffective superintendents 

swifty, aptly done to better serve children and families. Superintendents are there not 

to be a GOVERNOR'S minion of policy or hoard funds for political purposes...they 

are there to help faciliate proper district function geared toward quality education. 

Something that is lacking in every district around this state. Vote NO.  

 

Also--where are SITE COUNCILS? TRUE PARENT AND COMMUNITY insight and 

votes? This tyrannical stance in legislature, ODE, OHA, and the Governor and SOS 

Office needs to STOP.  


